
Essential Energy’s only comments on this development would be:- 

 

1. Essential Energy has existing 22kV overhead lines to the west and south of this development 
along Bruce Road and Broadhead Road, which could be used to supply this development. 

2. An application for connection would be required to be submitted via Essential Energy’s 
connections portal to arrange a connection for this development when the load 
requirements are finalised. 

3. A preliminary assessment would suggest level 3 & 1 contestable works would be required as 
part of the connection.  

 


